
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of September 21, 2020

The LORD is gracious and merciful, slow to anger and abounding in steadfast love. 

Psalm 145:8

Gracious God, we thank you that you care for all, especially those who feel left 
behind, through Christ our Lord. Amen.

Weekly Calendar 
 
TUESDAY (9/22)   
11:30am   Women’s Bible Study on ZOOM 
6:00pm Praise Team Practice

SUNDAY (9/27) 
	Worship In Kirkbride Park 
This will be our last Sunday in the Park 

Last week — In review
September 20, 2020: Worship was supposed to be held in Kirkbride Park this past 
Sunday. Due to the weather of high winds worship was held at Federated Church. 
Pastor Doug delivered the sermon titled Memento Mori with a text from Philippians 
1:21-30. To read a full copy of the sermon, visit our website at www.federated.org.

This week — Looking ahead
Photo Directory Canceled: This week was supposed to be the start of photos for 
the church directory. These have been canceled and we do not have a rescheduled 
date at this time. 

Federated Church Habitat Build Day: Please join us for a fun filled day on 
Saturday, October 3rd from 9am-3pm for Habitat for Humanity. If the weather is 
bad our backup date will be held Saturday, October 10th. Please arrive around 
8:45am to get signed in. Habitat for Humanity house is located at 1353 Lenore Way 
Fergus Falls. The house is right next to Calvary Free Lutheran Church. Everyone 
is welcomed to come and help. Please come prepared to work outside and wear 
closed toe shoes. Tools will be provided; you may bring your own if you would 
like. Please bring appropriate PPE (Personal Protective Equipment). Lunch and 
fellowship will be provided from noon-1pm. Please bring your own chair for the 
lunch break.

Worship: Worship will be held in Kirkbride Park on Sunday, September 27th at 
9:30am weather permitting. Please bring your own chair. You can also tune into 
107.3. Remember to be at least 1.5 miles of the location. This will be our last 
Sunday in the park and worship will start back at Federated Church on October 4th. 
Sunday School will start back up on October 4th. 

Live to shed joy on others!

Prayer requests
Please Keep Carri Thompson, Donna Hendel, Kathy Zimmerman and Shauna 
Holmen in your thoughts and prayers. 

If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.
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